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TECHNOLOGY GUIDELINES 
 
District 214 fully supports the principle of digital citizenship, in other words the norms 
of appropriate, responsible behavior with regard to technology use. Throughout the 
District 214 curriculum, students will receive instruction regarding responsible use 
practices to be successful citizens in our rapidly changing digital society. These 
practices include norms for communication and etiquette, information literacy, and 
the appropriate ethical and legal understanding to engage in 21st century learning. 

 
The following sections of this handbook detail the District 214 expectations for 
appropriate use of technology and the consequences that apply to students who fail to 
meet those expectations. 

 
District 214 provides Internet access to its students and staff. Responsible use 
procedures and guidelines are provided to each student through the registration 
process and govern websites and social media sites including, but not limited to, 
Twitter, Facebook, YouTube, Instagram, LinkedIn, and Snapchat. The responsible 
use procedures and guidelines will outline general responsibilities and expectations 
that  accompany Internet access and accounts using District 214 networks and 
facilities. Inappropriate use will result in loss of privileges and other appropriate 
consequences. 
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